
Property Owner Poll 
Old Beach Drive Watermain Extension 

 
Dear Property Owner: 
 

Several residents living along Old beach Dr. have requested the Township of Georgian Bluffs investigate 
the possibility of extending municipal water servicing to Old Beach Drive, between Grey County Road #1 
and Balmy Beach Road.  Based on preliminary discussions with our Engineer, it appears there is sufficient 
water capacity in the system to extend the watermain to the area described above.  The Township proposes 
to connect all properties abutting the roads indicated in orange on the attached map. 
 

Prior to the Township moving forward and spending any funds, we are requesting a response as to whether 
or not you are interested in pursuing the installation of municipal water to your property for connection at the 
property line. 
 

At this time, the cost to install the watermain and any other water related equipment are unknown.  A review 
of the pressure and flows within the East Linton distribution system needs to be completed before any 
construction estimates can be completed.  Future public meetings and consultations will be held once all 
factors and estimated costs are known.  
 

This is a preliminary investigation to determine IF there is interest in moving forward with the extension of 
Municipal water.  Should sixty percent (60%) of the property owners circulated indicate interest in having 
municipal water by marking an “X” beside the “Yes”, the Township will move forward with the preliminary 
investigation, design, environmental assessment and construction cost estimates on this matter.  Please 
read the following statement and indicate your opinion by in one of the boxes below.  Responses must be 
returned before October 3rd 2014.  
 

Please contact Desirée van Dijk, Operations Assistant, at dvandijk@georgianbluffs.on.ca , or 519-376-2729 
ext 240, with any questions. Kindly return your response with your name & address before October 3rd, 
2014. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Peter Paquette, 
Director of Operations 
 

 
I support investigating the possibility of constructing new watermain on Old Beach Drive and I would 
connect to municipal water if it were available on Old Beach Drive:  
 

 YES  NO 
 
Name:_______________________________ Address:____________________________________ 
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